
Letter to Parent 

We are off any running this school year. We have finally 
gotten into our normal routine. If your child is absent for 
school activities or sickness please make sure to check 
the weekly assignment calendar for missing work.

All worksheets are due accordingly to school absentee 
policy. Students will have adequate time to finish them at 
home if they do not finish in class.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
email me at

bobby.cooper@sequoyaheagles.net
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